

AARP Rhode Island 10 Orms Street Suite 200 Providence, RI 02904

1-866-542-8170 401-272-0876 TTY 1-877-434-7598 www.aarp.org/ri

November 19, 2010

Ms. Luly Massaro, Clerk **Public Utilities Commission** 89 Jefferson Boulevard Warwick, RI 02888

Dear Ms. Massaro,

AARP Rhode Island writes to show its support of the General Assembly's request of November 9, 2010 to "extend emergency regulation rules for gas and electric services from December 1, 2010, to January 1, 2011, for protected low-income customers".

Respectfully submitted,

Kathleen Connell Senior State Director AARP Rhode Island. .

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION